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THEORY AND PROBLEMS OF BASIC
ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING,, Second
Edition NAGRATH, I. J. 2016-08-19
This comprehensive book with a blend
of theory and solved problems on
Basic Electrical Engineering has been
updated and upgraded in the Second
Edition as per the current needs to
cater undergraduate students of all
branches of engineering and to all
those who are appearing in
competitive examinations such as
AMIE, GATE and graduate IETE. The
text provides a lucid yet exhaustive
exposition of the fundamental
concepts, techniques and devices in
basic electrical engineering through
a series of carefully crafted solved
examples, multiple choice (objective
type) questions and review questions.
The book covers, in general, three
major areas: electric circuit theory,
electric machines, and measurement
and instrumentation systems.
MATERIALS SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING V.
RAGHAVAN 2015-05-01 This wellestablished and widely adopted book,
now in its Sixth Edition, provides a
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thorough analysis of the subject in
an easy-to-read style. It analyzes,
systematically and logically, the
basic concepts and their applications
to enable the students to comprehend
the subject with ease. The book
begins with a clear exposition of the
background topics in chemical
equilibrium, kinetics, atomic
structure and chemical bonding. Then
follows a detailed discussion on the
structure of solids, crystal
imperfections, phase diagrams, solidstate diffusion and phase
transformations. This provides a deep
insight into the structural control
necessary for optimizing the various
properties of materials. The
mechanical properties covered include
elastic, anelastic and viscoelastic
behaviour, plastic deformation, creep
and fracture phenomena. The next four
chapters are devoted to a detailed
description of electrical conduction,
superconductivity, semiconductors,
and magnetic and dielectric
properties. The final chapter on
‘Nanomaterials’ is an important
addition to the sixth edition. It
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describes the state-of-art
developments in this new field. This
eminently readable and studentfriendly text not only provides a
masterly analysis of all the relevant
topics, but also makes them
comprehensible to the students
through the skillful use of welldrawn diagrams, illustrative tables,
worked-out examples, and in many
other ways. The book is primarily
intended for undergraduate students
of all branches of engineering
(B.E./B.Tech.) and postgraduate
students of Physics, Chemistry and
Materials Science. KEY FEATURES • All
relevant units and constants listed
at the beginning of each chapter • A
note on SI units and a full table of
conversion factors at the beginning •
A new chapter on ‘Nanomaterials’
describing the state-of-art
information • Examples with solutions
and problems with answers • About 350
multiple choice questions with
answers
Proceedings of International
Conference on Recent Trends in
Machine Learning, IoT, Smart Cities
and Applications Vinit Kumar Gunjan
2020-10-17 This book gathers selected
research papers presented at the
International Conference on Recent
Trends in Machine Learning, IOT,
Smart Cities & Applications (ICMISC
2020), held on 29–30 March 2020 at
CMR Institute of Technology,
Hyderabad, Telangana, India.
Discussing current trends in machine
learning, Internet of things, and
smart cities applications, with a
focus on multi-disciplinary research
in the area of artificial
intelligence and cyber-physical
systems, this book is a valuable
resource for scientists, research
scholars and PG students wanting
formulate their research ideas and
find the future directions in these
areas. Further, it serves as a
reference work anyone wishing to
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understand the latest technologies
used by practicing engineers around
the globe.
Proceedings of the International
Conference on Soft Computing Systems
L. Padma Suresh 2015-12-28 The book
is a collection of high-quality peerreviewed research papers presented in
International Conference on Soft
Computing Systems (ICSCS 2015) held
at Noorul Islam Centre for Higher
Education, Chennai, India. These
research papers provide the latest
developments in the emerging areas of
Soft Computing in Engineering and
Technology. The book is organized in
two volumes and discusses a wide
variety of industrial, engineering
and scientific applications of the
emerging techniques. It presents
invited papers from the
inventors/originators of new
applications and advanced
technologies.
Advances in Signal Processing and
Intelligent Recognition Systems Sabu
M. Thampi 2019-01-06 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the 4th International Symposium on
Advances in Signal Processing and
Intelligent Recognition Systems, SIRS
2018, held in Bangalore, India, in
September 2018. The 28 revised full
papers and 11 revised short papers
presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 92 submissions. The
papers cover wide research fields
including information retrieval,
human-computer interaction (HCI),
information extraction, speech
recognition.
Micro and Smart Systems: Technology
and Modeling G. K. Ananthasuresh
2012-01-23 Microsystems are systems
that integrate, on a chip or a
package, one or more of many
different categories of microdevices.
As the past few decades were
dominated by the development and
rapid miniaturization of circuitry,
the current and coming decades are
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witnessing a similar revolution in
the miniaturization of sensors,
actuators, and electronics; and
communication, control and power
devices. Applications ranging from
biomedicine to warfare are driving
rapid innovation and growth in the
field, which is pushing this topic
into graduate and undergraduate
curricula in electrical, mechanical,
and biomedical engineering.
Two-Stroke Performance Tuning A. Bell
1999-11-28 Engine-tuning expert A.
Graham Bell steers you through the
various modifications that can be
made to coax maximum useable power
output and mechanical reliability
from your two-stroke. Fully revised
with the latest information on all
areas of engine operation, from air
and fuel, through carburation,
ignition, cylinders, porting, reed
and rotary valves, and exhaust
systems to cooling and lubrication,
dyno tuning and gearing.
Advances in Communication, Devices
and Networking Rabindranath Bera
2019-02-15 The book covers recent
trends in the field of devices,
wireless communication and
networking. It presents the outcomes
of the International Conference in
Communication, Devices and Networking
(ICCDN 2018), which was organized by
the Department of Electronics and
Communication Engineering, Sikkim
Manipal Institute of Technology,
Sikkim, India on 2–3 June, 2018.
Gathering cutting-edge research
papers prepared by researchers,
engineers and industry professionals,
it will help young and experienced
scientists and developers alike to
explore new perspectives, and offer
them inspirations on addressing realworld problems in the field of
electronics, communication, devices
and networking.
Artificial Intelligence for
Information Management: A Healthcare
Perspective K. G. Srinivasa
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2021-05-20 This book discusses the
advancements in artificial
intelligent techniques used in the
well-being of human healthcare. It
details the techniques used in
collection, storage and analysis of
data and their usage in different
healthcare solutions. It also
discusses the techniques of
predictive analysis in early
diagnosis of critical diseases. The
edited book is divided into four
parts – part A discusses introduction
to artificial intelligence and
machine learning in healthcare; part
B highlights different analytical
techniques used in healthcare; part C
provides various security and privacy
mechanisms used in healthcare; and
finally, part D exemplifies different
tools used in visualization and data
analytics.
Sharepoint 2010 Barcharts, Inc.
2011-05-31 SharePoint 2010 is among
the many cutting-edge applications to
be found within Microsoft's Office
Suite software--our newest 3-panel
guide will help you get the most out
of this handy tool. The fluff-free
content includes important
definitions, tips, and step-by-step
instructions on how to perform each
key function within SharePoint; fullcolor screen shots are also provided
for ease of use.
Data Analytics and Management Ashish
Khanna 2021-01-04 This book includes
original unpublished contributions
presented at the International
Conference on Data Analytics and
Management (ICDAM 2020), held at Jan
Wyzykowski University, Poland, during
June 2020. The book covers the topics
in data analytics, data management,
big data, computational intelligence,
and communication networks. The book
presents innovative work by leading
academics, researchers, and experts
from industry which is useful for
young researchers and students.
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5Th E T Jeyapoovan Nadar Engineering
Practices Lab Manual covers all the
basic engineering lab practices in
the Civil, Mechanical, Electrical and
Electronics areas. The manual details
the various tools to be used and
exercises to be practiced in the
application of engineering practices
in each field.
Power Electronics with MATLAB L.
Ashok Kumar 2017-11-24 "Discusses the
essential concepts of power
electronics through MATLAB examples
and simulations"-Information Technology and Mobile
Communication Vinu V Das 2011-04-13
This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the International
Conference on Advances in Information
Technology and Mobile Communication,
AIM 2011, held at Nagpur, India, in
April 2011. The 31 revised full
papers presented together with 27
short papers and 34 poster papers
were carefully reviewed and selected
from 313 submissions. The papers
cover all current issues in theory,
practices, and applications of
Information Technology, Computer and
Mobile Communication Technology and
related topics.
Recent Trends in Image Processing and
Pattern Recognition K. C. Santosh
2021-03-22 This two-volume set
constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the Third International Conference
on Recent Trends in Image Processing
and Pattern Recognition (RTIP2R)
2020, held in Aurangabad, India, in
January 2020. The 78 revised full
papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 329
submissions. The papers are organized
in topical sections in the two
volumes. Part I: Computer vision and
applications; Data science and
machine learning; Document
understanding and Recognition. Part
II: Healthcare informatics and
medical imaging; Image analysis and
recognition; Signal processing and
rajalakshmi-engineering-college-lab-manual-for-civil

pattern recognition; Image and signal
processing in Agriculture.
Fundamentals of Electrical
Engineering Leonard S. Bobrow 1996
Divided into four parts: circuits,
electronics, digital systems, and
electromagnetics, this text provides
an understanding of the fundamental
principles on which modern electrical
engineering is based. It is suitable
for a variety of electrical
engineering courses, and can also be
used as a text for an introduction to
electrical engineering.
Thermal Engineering R.K. Rajput 2005
International Conference on
Innovative Computing and
Communications Ashish Khanna
2021-08-17 This book includes highquality research papers presented at
the Fourth International Conference
on Innovative Computing and
Communication (ICICC 2021), which is
held at the Shaheed Sukhdev College
of Business Studies, University of
Delhi, Delhi, India, on February
20–21, 2021. Introducing the
innovative works of scientists,
professors, research scholars,
students and industrial experts in
the field of computing and
communication, the book promotes the
transformation of fundamental
research into institutional and
industrialized research and the
conversion of applied exploration
into real-time applications.
Callister'S Materials Science And
Engineering: Indian Adaptation (W/Cd)
R.Balasubramaniam 2009-09 This
accessible book provides readers with
clear and concise discussions of key
concepts while also incorporating
familiar terminology. The author
treats the important properties of
the three primary types of materials
(metals, ceramics, and polymers) and
composites, as well as the
relationships that exist between the
structural elements of materials and
their properties. Throughout, the
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emphasis is placed on mechanical
behavior and failure, including
techniques that are employed to
improve performance.· Introduction·
Atomic Structure and Interatomic
Bonding· The Structure of Crystalline
Solids· Imperfections in Solids·
Diffusion· Mechanical Properties of
Metals· Dislocations and
Strengthening Mechanisms· Failure·
Phase Diagrams· Phase Transformations
in Metals: Development of
Microstructure and Alteration of
Mechanical Properties· Applications
and Processing of Metal Alloys·
Structures and Properties of
Ceramics· Applications and Processing
of Ceramics· Polymer Structures·
Characteristics, Applications, and
Processing of Polymers· Composites·
Corrosion and Degradation of
Materials· Electrical Properties·
Thermal Properties· Magnetic
Properties· Optical Properties·
Materials Selection and Design
Considerations· Economic,
Environmental, and Societal Issues in
Materials Science and Engineering
International Stratigraphic Guide
International Union of Geological
Sciences. International Subcommission
on Stratigraphic Classification 1976
New York : Wiley, c1976.
Geo-Spatial Knowledge and
Intelligence Hanning Yuan 2018-06-11
This two-volume set (CCIS 848 and
CCIS 849) constitutes the thoroughly
refereed proceedings of the 5th
International Conference Geo-Spatial
Knowledge and Intelligence, GSKI
2017, held in Chiang Mai, Thailand,
in December 2018.The 142 full papers
presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 579 submissions. They
are organized in topical sections on
smart city in resource management and
sustainable ecosystem; spatial data
acquisition through RS and GIS in
resource management and sustainable
ecosystem; ecological and
environmental data processing and
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management; advanced geospatial model
and analysis for understanding
ecological and environmental process;
applications of geo-informatics in
resource management and sustainable
ecosystem.
Progress in Advanced Computing and
Intelligent Engineering Chhabi Rani
Panigrahi 2020-10-29 This book
features high-quality research papers
presented at the 4th International
Conference on Advanced Computing and
Intelligent Engineering (ICACIE
2019), Department of Computer
Science, Rama Devi Women’s
University, Bhubaneswar, Odisha,
India. It includes sections
describing technical advances and
contemporary research in the fields
of advanced computing and intelligent
engineering, which are based on the
presented articles. Intended for
postgraduate students and researchers
working in the discipline of computer
science and engineering, the book
also appeals to researchers in the
domain of electronics as it covers
hardware technologies and future
communication technologies.
A Manual of Practical Zoology:
INVERTEBRATES PS Verma 2010 The book
provides discussion on all aspects of
Invertebrates as covered in Practical
Zoology. Beginning with general
techniques of preparation of cultures
of Protozoa, microscopic slides and
laboratory regents, it also covers in
tabular and detailed form, recent
classification of various
invertebrate phyla with examples of
each order or suborder. Wide coverage
of each phylum, and diagrams of major
and minor dissections make the book
equally useful for both undergraduate
and postgraduate students.
India's New Capitalists H. Damodaran
2008-06-25 In order to do business
effectively in contemporary South
Asia, it is necessary to understand
the culture, the ethos, and the
region's new trading communities. In
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tracing the modern-day evolution of
business communities in India, this
book uses social history to
systematically document and
understand India's new
entrepreneurial groups.
Open Data Structures Pat Morin 2013
Introduction -- Array-based lists -Linked lists -- Skiplists -- Hash
tables -- Binary trees -- Random
binary search trees -- Scapegoat
trees -- Red-black trees -- Heaps -Sorting algorithms -- Graphs -- Data
structures for integers -- External
memory searching.
Research Anthology on Artificial
Neural Network Applications
Management Association, Information
Resources 2021-07-16 Artificial
neural networks (ANNs) present many
benefits in analyzing complex data in
a proficient manner. As an effective
and efficient problem-solving method,
ANNs are incredibly useful in many
different fields. From education to
medicine and banking to engineering,
artificial neural networks are a
growing phenomenon as more realize
the plethora of uses and benefits
they provide. Due to their
complexity, it is vital for
researchers to understand ANN
capabilities in various fields. The
Research Anthology on Artificial
Neural Network Applications covers
critical topics related to artificial
neural networks and their multitude
of applications in a number of
diverse areas including medicine,
finance, operations research,
business, social media, security, and
more. Covering everything from the
applications and uses of artificial
neural networks to deep learning and
non-linear problems, this book is
ideal for computer scientists, IT
specialists, data scientists,
technologists, business owners,
engineers, government agencies,
researchers, academicians, and
students, as well as anyone who is
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interested in learning more about how
artificial neural networks can be
used across a wide range of fields.
Advances in Computational
Intelligence and Communication
Technology Xiao-Zhi Gao 2020-06-18
This book features high-quality
papers presented at the International
Conference on Computational
Intelligence and Communication
Technology (CICT 2019) organized by
ABES Engineering College, Ghaziabad,
India, and held from February 22 to
23, 2019. It includes the latest
advances and research findings in
fields of computational science and
communication such as communication &
networking, web & informatics,
hardware and software designs,
distributed & parallel processing,
advanced software engineering,
advanced database management systems
and bioinformatics. As such, it is of
interest to research scholars,
students, and engineers around the
globe.
Urban Air Quality Monitoring,
Modelling and Human Exposure
Assessment S. M. Shiva Nagendra
2020-09-24 This contributed volume is
primarily intended for graduate and
professional audiences. The book
provides a basic understanding of
urban air quality issues, root causes
for local and urban air pollution,
monitoring and modelling techniques,
assessment, and control options to
manage air quality at local and urban
scale. The book also offers useful
information on indoor air quality and
smart sensors, which are gaining much
importance in current times.
Emerging Research in Data Engineering
Systems and Computer Communications
P. Venkata Krishna 2020-02-10 This
book gathers selected papers
presented at the 2nd International
Conference on Computing,
Communications and Data Engineering,
held at Sri Padmavati Mahila
Visvavidyalayam, Tirupati, India from
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1 to 2 Feb 2019. Chiefly discussing
major issues and challenges in data
engineering systems and computer
communications, the topics covered
include wireless systems and IoT,
machine learning, optimization,
control, statistics, and social
computing.
Basic Electrical Engineering Dr.
Ramana Pilla Dr. H D Mehta This book
is designed based on revised syllabus
of Gujarat Technological University,
Gujarat (AICTE model curriculum) for
under-graduate (B.Tech/BE) students
of all branches, those who study
Basic Electrical Engineering as one
of the subject in their curriculum.
The primary goal of this book is to
establish a firm understanding of the
basic laws of Electric Circuits,
Network Theorems, Resonance, Threephase circuits, Transformers,
Electrical Machines and Electrical
Installation.
Fundamentals of Computing and
Programming in C T. Jeyapoovan
Fundamentals of Computing and
Programming in C is specifically
designed for first year engineering
students covering the syllabus of
various universities. It provides a
comprehensive introduction to
computers and programming using C
language. The topics are covered
sequentially and blended with
examples to enable students to
understand the subject effectively
and imbibe the logical thinking
required for software industry
applications. KEY FEATURES •
Foundations of computers • Contains
logical sequence of examples for easy
learning • Efficient method of
program design • Plenty of solved
examples • Covers simple and advanced
programming in C
Complete Mathematics Laboratory
Manual CBSE For Class 9 Education
Experts 2019-10
Strategic Management in the Arts
Lidia Varbanova 2013-01-03 Strategic
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Management in the Arts looks at the
unique characteristics of
organisations in the arts and culture
sector and shows readers how to
tailor a strategic plan to help these
diverse organizations meet their
objectives. Strategic management is
an essential element that drives an
organisation’s success, yet many
cultural organizations have yet to
apply strategic thinking and
entrepreneurial actions within the
management function. Varbanova
reviews the existing theories and
models of strategic management and
then relates these specifically to
cultural organisations. Also included
are sections on entrepreneurship and
innovations in the arts, considering
the concept of a ‘learning
organisation’ – an organisation able
to adapt its strategy within a
constantly changing, complex
environment. The book is structured
to walk the reader through each
element of the strategic plan
systematically. With a fresh
approach, key questions, examples,
international cases to connect theory
with practice and suggestions for
further reading, this book is
designed to accompany classes on
strategic planning, cultural
management or arts management.
Data Science and Analytics Usha Batra
2020-05-27 This two-volume set (CCIS
1229 and CCIS 1230) constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 5th
International Conference on Recent
Developments in Science, Engineering
and Technology, REDSET 2019, held in
Gurugram, India, in November 2019.
The 74 revised full papers presented
were carefully reviewed and selected
from total 353 submissions. The
papers are organized in topical
sections on data centric programming;
next generation computing; social and
web analytics; security in data
science analytics; big data
analytics.
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Biomedical Instrumentation:
Technology and Applications R.
Khandpur 2004-11-26 One of the most
comprehensive books in the field,
this import from TATA McGraw-Hill
rigorously covers the latest
developments in medical imaging
systems, gamma camera, PET camera,
SPECT camera and lithotripsy
technology. Written for working
engineers, technicians, and graduate
students, the book includes of
hundreds of images as well as
detailed working instructions for the
newest and more popular instruments
used by biomedical engineers today.
Transportation Research Tom V. Mathew
2020-10-26 This book presents
selected papers from the 4th
Conference of the Transportation
Research Group of India. It provides
a comprehensive analysis of themes
spanning the field of transportation
encompassing economics, financial
management, social equity, green
technologies, operations research,
big data analysis, econometrics and
structural mechanics. This volume
will be of interest to researchers,
educators, practitioners, managers,
and policy-makers world-wide.
Smart Trends in Information
Technology and Computer
Communications A.V. Deshpande
2018-08-20 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the Second
International Conference on Smart
Trends in Information Technology and
Computer Communications, SmartCom
2017, held in Pune, India, in August
2017. The 38 revised papers presented
were carefully reviewed and selected
from 310 submissions. The papers
address issues on smart and secure
systems; smart and service computing;
smart data and IT innovations.
Advances in Lightweight Materials and
Structures A. Praveen Kumar
2020-10-13 This book presents select
proceedings of the International
Conference on Advanced Lightweight
rajalakshmi-engineering-college-lab-manual-for-civil

Materials and Structures (ICALMS)
2020, and discusses the triad of
processing, structure, and various
properties of lightweight materials.
It provides a well-balanced insight
into materials science and mechanics
of both synthetic and natural
composites. The book includes topics
such as nano composites for
lightweight structures, impact and
failure of structures, biomechanics
and biomedical engineering,
nanotechnology and micro-engineering,
tool design and manufacture for
producing lightweight components,
joining techniques for lightweight
structures for similar and dissimilar
materials, design for manufacturing,
reliability and safety, robotics,
automation and control, fatigue and
fracture mechanics, and friction stir
welding in lightweight sandwich
structures. The book also discusses
latest research in composite
materials and their applications in
the field of aerospace, construction,
wind energy, automotive, electronics
and so on. Given the range of topics
covered, this book can be a useful
resource for beginners, researchers
and professionals interested in the
wide ranging applications of
lightweight structures.
Green Technological Innovation for
Sustainable Smart Societies Chinmay
Chakraborty 2021-10-15 This book
discusses the innovative and
efficient technological solutions for
sustainable smart societies in terms
of alteration in industrial pollution
levels, the effect of reduced carbon
emissions, green power management,
ecology, and biodiversity, the impact
of minimal noise levels and air
quality influences on human health.
The book is focused on the smart
society development using innovative
low-cost advanced technology in
different areas where the growth in
employment and income are driven by
public and private investment into
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such economic activities,
infrastructure and assets that allow
reduced carbon emissions and
pollution, enhanced energy, and
resource efficiency and prevention of
the loss of biodiversity and
ecosystem services. The book also
covers the paradigm shift in the
sustainable development for the green
environment in the post-pandemic era.
It emphasizes and facilitates a
greater understanding of existing
available research i.e., theoretical,
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methodological, well-established and
validated empirical work, associated
with the environmental and climate
change aspects.
Data Structures: A Pseudocode
Approach with C Richard F. Gilberg
2004-10-11 This second edition
expands upon the solid, practical
foundation established in the first
edition of the text. Important
Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the
product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
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